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Notice of Acceptance of Petitions of the American Falls 

– Aberdeen Ground Water District
	 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that petitions are 
now being accepted for the position of Director for Sub-
Division 2 (South Pleasant Valley area) and Sub-Divi-
sion 3 (North Pleasant Valley area) of the American Falls 
– Aberdeen Area Ground Water District. Petitions may 
be filed at the District Office no earlier than September 
26th and no later than October 10th. Petitions can be 
obtained at the District Office and need to be signed by 
twelve members of the District. These positions are cur-
rently being held by Brock Driscoll and Gary Gehring, 
and anyone interested in this position must hold land in 
the same Sub-Division. Please contact the District Office 
at (208) 226-5914 if you have questions.
	 If only one candidate files a legal petition for the 
vacancy, the candidate will be declared elected and no 
election will be held.

Brock Driscoll
Secretary of the Board
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